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November 23, 1984

To: Members of the Executive Board

From: The Secretary

Subject: Absence of Managing Director and Deputy Managing Director

The Managing Director and the Deputy Managing Director will
be absent from the Fund on Monday morning, November 26, 1984 to attend
a meeting with bankers in New York. Mr. Whittome will be the Temporary
Acting Managing Director until the Managing Director returns to the
office.
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